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What have we been learning… 

What lovely weather we have had this month! We celebrated the Coronation for 

the King by having a lovely tea party in Pre School 

aswell as getting stuck in with lots of activities. We 

have focused a lot on colours too and incorporated 

some books to go with, such as Elmer the elephant 

and Colour Monster! A big highlight was exploring 

colour mixing by rolling cars down a ramp. Its safe to 

say the children enjoyed this, so much so that the 

children ended up in their nappies and having to have 

‘baths’ afterwards! As you may already know, we are transforming our garden so 

any items you think would be useful, please bring in.  

Don’t Forget… 

Please can we make sure we are 

packing thin waterproofs or trousers 

aswell as sunhats now the weather is 

getting warmer. Please also pack lots 

of spare clothes as we are doing even 

more water play now! 

Donations  

We would love any left over bottles or 

milk bottles.  

An extra note… 

If your child is sore during nappy 

changes, we highly recommend 

metanium – and it would be great for it 

to be sent in too. 

What’s next… 

Next month is 30 days of Wild where we have lots of activities planned such as 

nature walks, making bird boxes, making bug houses and lots more.  

 


